
Bulletin- Email: bulletin@catholicsupnorth.org 
Bulletin Deadline is 2:00PM on Monday                       

    (unless early deadline) 
 

Three Parish Office Hours: 
Mon.-Thurs: 8:00 AM - 4:00 PM 

Friday: 8:00 AM -12:00 PM 
*Office is closed on Holidays* 

 
Please call the office to schedule your sacraments: 

  Those requesting Matrimony should call at 
least 9 months prior to their proposed Marriage 

date.  
 Parents requesting Baptism for their children 

should call at least 1 month prior to their pro-
posed baptism date.  

 Those requesting to join the Church through 
the process of RCIA or RCIC, must call the   

office to request instructions.  
 For all other sacraments please call the office. 

 

In need of prayers? Call : 

Bea @ St. Mary– 715-754-5431 
Vonnie@ St, Anthony– 715-535-2065 

Karen@ Holy Family-St. Wm.– 715-253-2059 

 
Welcome to Three Parish Catholic Family 

430 Swanke Street  PO Box 106 
Tigerton, WI  54486 

Ph: 715-535-2571 
Website: wittomary.org 

Facebook: @3ParishFamily 
Email: office@catholicsupnorth.org 

 
Fr. Matthew Settle 

Pastor 
pastor@catholicsupnorth.org 

 
Deacons 

Deacon Howard Bricco 
Deacon Mike Brandt 

 
Pastoral Coordinator 

Debra Brandt 
Email: deb@catholicsupnorth.org 

 
Office Admin & Faith Formation Facilitator 

Tammy Wendler 
Email: tammy@catholicsupnorth.org 
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Trinity Family Conference “Our Three Parish Discipleship Ministry” of St. Vincent de Paul  
We are looking for more people to help serve in this ministry. Please join us at any time, our next meeting will be, 
Sunday, August 8th at 6:00 PM.  We are always at work in the our communities.  

Three Parish Men’s Group - Entrusting our souls to God’s will and serving Him to the full, in prayer and deed. Meeting 
soon... come and join us on Tuesday, July 27th. 

Keeping you abreast on the Discipleship activity within our Three Parish Family.  
Just as Jesus walked among us and taught to the Apostles, we too can do the same through these ministries as they pray and 
do His good works for the Church and the Communities in which it serves, and at times, beyond. 
You are welcome to join these groups at any time. See the calendar for meeting dates/times, if they are not listed below. 

Come, Follow Me... 

Discipleship Formation (Religious Education, RCIA, RCIC, and Beyond) 

Look here for new educational opportunities when they arise. More Excitement to come...  

We have many open spots in the yearly calendar for Mass 
Intentions. If you would like to have a mass said for a 
loved one who has passed, a wedding anniversary,     
birthday, or special life event, now is the time to schedule 
it, we have many openings.  To schedule, call the parish 
office at 715-535-2571. 
Mass Intentions are a suggested donation of $10 per mass. 
If you are unable to pay, but would like a mass said you 
may still do so with no discrimination. If you are paying 
for it, just mail in your donation or drop it in the collection 
marked by what parish and “Mass Intention.” 
All monies go toward helping with the day to day              
operations of the parish.  Thank you. 

St. Francis Solanus Parish Community Picnic 
Sunday, August 15th        11:00 AM — 3:30 PM 

1050 Main Street in Gresham 
 

11:00 Outdoor Mass– featuring the Maroszek Brothers 
12-3 music, food, farmers market, auction, raffles,  

games, and bounce house.  

Do you have a keen detail to numbers? Like to dabble in 
finances? Don’t mind meetings once a month? 
We could use you on our Finance Council as a Treasurer 
Trustee. If any of this interests you, or is sparking you to 
get active in this way, please call the parish office as soon 
as possible. We are in need of persons interested in taking 
on the role of Trustee within the Finance Council. Don’t 
let the name scare you, it’s an easy way to get active and 
help your parish in a huge way. We need you!! 
If you think someone else would be able to help in this 
way, please pass this on to them.  
Hope to hear from you real soon! 

EVERY DAY STEWARDSHIP 

It’s All in the Basket 

St. Therese of Lisieux made a point of going the extra 
mile in kindness towards those people who really got 
under her skin. It was part of her own brand of               
Everyday Stewardship — thanking God for all His    
creation, even the parts with which, in her own                  
humanness, she struggled to cope. 

I think about this a lot when I challenge myself to give 
thanks for things that bother me and people who              
challenge me. When I do this, I envision Christ giving 
thanks over those insufficient loaves. How many of us 
would see that paltry little basket and kick a rock in 
frustration because we can’t feed all our people? “You 
didn’t give me enough, Lord! You didn’t give me 
enough patience, enough money, enough creativity, 
enough stamina to be a good steward. If you had given 
me more, I could also give more!” 

In those moments of despair, we need to take a good 
look at the life God has given us. We need to look at the 
trials and the challenges and the shortcomings. The 
hopes that didn’t pan out, the disappointments that keep 
cropping up. Somewhere therein lies what we need to 
be the steward God asks us to be, just as St. Therese’s 
own stewardship was defined by the people she simply 
couldn’t stand. 

God does not give us all we want. He does not give us 
all we ask for. He does us one better: He gives us all we 
need. It’s all in the basket. 

— Tracy Earl Welliver, MTS 


